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July 1, 2019 

 

Dear students, 

As you know, MISD was scheduled to relocate within San Diego this August.  After months of negotiations, 
we have determined that it is in the best interest of our students for MISD to stay in its current location at 
this time.  Our address will remain: 
 
The Montesori Institute of San Diego 
8745 La Jolla Scenic Drive North 
La Jolla, California 92037 
 
We appreciate your patience throughout this process over the past months.  We were in talks with 
another location as recently as yesterday, so please know that you were notified as soon as possible once 
a decision was finalized.   
 
Our current campus remains beautiful and secure, with proximity to one of the finest beaches in the 
nation and easy access to housing, restaurants, and other amenities.  It has served our students very well 
for fifteen years, and it will continue to provide a haven for MISD students arriving this fall.  In the coming 
years we will likely need to expand to a new home in San Diego in order to accommodate our growing 
needs, but for now the current location is still the best option for us.   
 
We look forward to meeting our new academic year students this fall.  As for our retuning summer 
students, we will welcome you in 2020 to the same wonderful campus you have known throughout your 
programs.   Please let us know if you have any questions.   
 
Warm regards,  

                          

Sharon Dubovoy Fastlicht                        Dr. Silvia Dubovoy 

Executive Director                  Founder & Director of Training 

                                                                                                 

  


